
National Archery in the Schools
Participant Package

2022 - 2023 Season



National Archery in School's Program (NASP)

Clear Vista School will be participating in the National Archery in Schools Program

(NASP).

The CV Vikings Archery team welcomes you to participate in the archery

team for the upcoming season. We are asking all students from grades 5-8 who are

interested, to fill out the application form attached. No previous archery

experience is needed to join the program.  We remind you that this is a fun,

enjoyable learning experience for all.  Even though this is called a competition, all

students should realize that scores are not the most important component of this

experience. If students are considering not taking this program because they are

worried about how they shoot, we assure them that scores do not matter. The

most important thing is that students are trying something new, are working

towards their own personal goals, and having fun.

We may participate in three or more of the following tournaments this year, dates

TBA:

● Stettler Nockbuster

● Gus Wetter Tournament Castor

● Provincials - Edmonton Boat and Sportsman show

● Ardrossan Bisons Invitational

● Wetaskiwin Sabres Invitational

●
In order to be eligible to participate in these tournaments students must regularly

attend practices and follow/obey all rules.

Cost of NASP Program

$200 per student Includes:

● our team T-shirt/Jersey

● Approx, 20 practice sessions

● Up to 3- tournament fees and busing costs

● Additional fees may arise in the season for extra tournament entry fees and

transportation



Coaches

Keith Duncan, Tiffany Johnson and Kelly Kijewski

Practice Times and Location

Practices will begin: Tuesdays starting October 11, at Clear Vista School in the

Gymnasium, and finish by April, 2023. Practice will be from 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

1st Practice will be Tuesday Oct. 11, 2021 from 6:30  - 8:00 pm

Archery Equipment

The only requirement is closed toed footwear. The school has all the necessary

equipment for the students to participate in the Archery program. All students

must use NASP equipment to compete in this program. This includes Mathews

Genesis bows and specific arrows. This is standard throughout the entire

International NASP program. Students may purchase equipment for themselves.

Contact one of the coaches for more information.

Communications

Parents interested in helping coach or receiving certification can contact Keith

Duncan.

Permission Forms and Registration for Archery can be filled out on PowerSchool

and should be completed before the first practice.


